
January 12th, 1926* 
January 12th,1926.

Ellwood 7'llson, Esc.,
^Company,

Canadian National 
Montreal*

Railways,

My dear Mr. rilson:-
Let me thank you for your letter of January 9th in which you offer to 

contribute to the popular course of lectures 
on Town Planning arranged by McGill University.

I shall at once take this up with the Committee, who, I hope, may find It 
possible to accede to the offer.

V'itb all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal


